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ORDINANCE

BE IT ORDAINED BY THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF CHICAGO:

SECTION 1. Section 4-60-023 of the Municipal Code of Chicago is hereby amended by deleting the
language struck through, as follows:

4-60-023 Restrictions on additional licenses.
Subject to the provisions of subsection 4-60-021 (c), no additional package goods license shall be issued

for any premises located within the following areas:

(Omitted text is unaffected by this ordinance) (10.280) On

Ewing Avenuo, from 106th Street to 108th Street.

(Omitted text is unaffected by this ordinance)
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SECTION 2. This ordinance shall be in force and effect upon passage and publication.

Peter Chico Alderman, 10th Ward

City CouncilPeter Chico Alderman, 10th Ward

10500 S. Ewing Ave, Floor 1 Chicago, Illinois 60617

City of Chicago Council Chamber
City Hall - Third Floor, Room 300 121 North LaSalle Street

Chicago, Illinois, 60602Ward Office Phone: 773-768-8138

Wardl0@cityofchicago.org

<mailto:Wardl0@cityofchicago.org>

May 19, 2023

Dear Chairman Silverstein,

RE: Moratorium at 106th to 108th Ewing Ave.

I would like to introduce an ordinance to lift the liquor moratorium from 106th to 108th S. Ewing Ave. Chicago, IL 60617.

The 7-11 Corporation located at 10759 S. Ewing Ave. Chicago, IL 60617 needs to apply for their packaged goods license.

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns, I can be reached at 773-768-8138 or Peter.Chico@cityofchicago.org

<mailto:Peter.Chico@cityofchicago.org>.

Sincerely,
Alderman Peter Chico

Printed in House
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